
Computer	Science	Department	Information	
Clare	Boothe	Luce	Scholars	program		

	
If	you	are:	

• A	sophomore	planning	to	apply	to	become	a	Class	of	2021	Clare	Boothe	Luce	Scholar	
• Intending	on	majoring	in	computer	science	
• Looking	for	potential	research	projects	for	summer	2019	through	the	computer	

science	department	
	
Then	please:	

1. Make	contact	with	Prof.	Iris	Howley	(iris@cs.williams.edu),	CBL	departmental	
representative	for	computer	science,	to	let	her	know	of	your	plans.	
	

2. Fill	out	the	general	CBL	application	form	(see	CBL	webpage),	and	submit	to	Dawn	
Schoorlemmer	(ds10@williams.edu)	by	or	before	the	Feb.	8	deadline.	
	

3. Fill	out	the	Computer	Science	summer	research	application	form	
(https://csci.williams.edu/files/CS-Summer-Research-Application4-2.pdf	)	and	
submit	it	to	Lauren	Vining	with	a	copy	to	Iris	Howley.		This	form	is	due	Feb.	18	–	i.e.,	
ten	days	after	the	CBL	application	is	due.	

		
Note	that	Computer	Science	faculty	will	be	describing	their	research	at	a	colloquium	
during	winter	study	(January	24	at	2:35pm).		You	might	find	it	helpful	to	attend	that	
colloquium	in	order	to	get	a	broad	sense	of	the	research	in	the	department.	

	
	
Remember,	you	may	apply	to	be	a	CBL	scholar	through	more	than	one	of	the	target	
departments,	so	please	read	the	materials	for	each	major/discipline	through	which	you	are	
planning	to	apply.	
	
Even	if	your	CBL	scholars	application	is	unsuccessful,	there	is	still	the	possibility	of	being	
accepted	into	the	summer	science	research	program	for	2019	to	work	in	the	computer	
science	department.		Decisions	and	offers	for	both	the	CBL	scholars	program	and	general	
summer	research	positions	will	occur	in	March.	
	
Please	get	in	touch	if	you	have	any	questions!	
	
Good	luck,	
Prof.	Iris	Howley	
	 Computer	Science	Department,	CBL	scholars	departmental	representative.	
	


